
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 2:27 PM 

To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: No on SB 217 

 

Dear Senator, 

I farm with my wife in Eastern Oregon and have over a dozen small wells, each with 

a separate water right certificate and the proposed $100 year fee per right would be a 

severe financial burden for us.  We paid large fees to obtain these water rights, and that is where 

the dept needs to get its revenue, not in yearly fees. 

 

Thanks 

Kenneth and Sheri Jensen 

Vale OR 

 


